
Your parish council needs you

David Williamson-Jones has recently moved away from the parish, leaving a vacant

seat on Odstock Parish Council. We therefore need to co-opt a new councillor to the

seat.

What the job involves:

The PC normally meets five times a year on a weekday evening. The meetings are

held in public, and last around 90 minutes. All councillors are expected to contribute to

the work of the PC by attending the meetings and by taking on responsibility for

individual projects. The role of the Parish Council is to represent the views of people

living in the parish on matters affecting our villages, and to make decisions about the

upkeep and improvement of parish amenities.

If you are interested:

If you are interested in being co-opted to the vacant seat, or you would like to know

more, please contact our Parish Clerk, Richard Parsons (tel. 01794 341405) or Sally

Nelson (tel.01722 328220).


